
 

 

Other supporting documentation (if applicable), such as supplemental speed test data, letters 
of support from members of the community, supplemental financial information such as the 
most recent year’s federal tax return, etc.  

ALLO sent a community outreach email to North Platte Mayor Brandon Kelliher requesting 
support for the project.   

A copy of the outreach email and resulting letter of support are attached as Attachment M-1.  

With ALLO’s existing presence in the City of North Platte, ALLO personnel will be available 
during the early stages of the project.  

 

 


